August 8, 1978 - 263-2831

Mr. Harvey Breuscher
Senjox Director,,S. Ad. A,
University of Wisconsin
1856 Van Hise Hall

- Madison, Wisconsin 33706

Dear Harvey:

Attached you will find a copy of the news release which you could not find
on the wire the other day. It was apparently from foul-up by the wire
gervice and/or by one of Dole’s staff so that it was released before the
embargo date of Friday, August 4, It has now apparently been re-released
as mming out of & news canference which Dole had in St. Lauls.

in any event we would appreciate it ﬁ you would agaia check with the wire
service on this matter and, since a substantial amount of time has elapsed,
if you could make the press release avaflable to the Madison and Milwaukee
papers for a news item and indicate that it shouid be prumed because of the
Un!vertsity 8 interest in the subject mataer. D

Thank yuu for your help. ; |
Very truly yours,
Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
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